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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Royal Albert Hall 
We are very proud of the year six pupils who were part of the Leicestershire Music Service event this week. 
The opportunity to perform alongside pupils from a wide range of other schools at an amazing venue was 
appreciated by all who took part. Thank you to Mr Kirkland for organising this superb opportunity and to 
Mrs Harrison, Mrs Hollis, Mrs Bladon and Mrs Smith for supporting and planning this event. 
 
Year two trip to the Zoo  
The children had an exciting trip to Twycross Zoo this week. They came back to school full of stories about 
the various animals they saw. Thank you to Miss Colam and all of the staff who organised and attended the 
trip. 
 
Open Morning 
Thank you to all who visited during our open morning this week. It was wonderful to see so many 
prospective and current parents visiting the school. The year six children did a fantastic job providing tours 
of the school. 
 
Remembrance Service 
Thank you to those who were able to join us for our Remembrance service. The children have been 
learning all about the significance of this year’s events in class and have each made poppies which are on 
display in the hall. 
 
Collective Worship 
Thank you to Rev Alison and Rev Rosie for leading our worship in school this week. It was also a pleasure 
to welcome some priests from Wyoming with Rev Jonathan. They were interested to hear how collective 
worship underpins the daily events in our school and our work within the Diocese of Leicester. 
 
Children in Need  
The School Council have been busy organising the plans for Children In Need which this year is being held 
on Friday 16th November. They have decided they wish to have a fancy dress day in school with children 
encouraged to make a donation to the charity. They will also be holding a cake sale in the hall after school, 
any donations should be brought to the school office on the morning of 16th November. 
 
School Nurse Drop in session 
The next session with the school nurse is on Wednesday 21st November 2018 between 3.00pm and 
4.00pm. If you wish to book a fifteen minute appointment please contact the school office. 
 
Watershed 

Watershed gatherings are suitable for all ages and are crafted to be a ‘retreat in everyday life’ with 

opportunities to reflect on and celebrate life together. We meet throughout the year and always do things 

that are life affirming, creative, ecological and fun. Why not come and join us sometime, you’d be very 

welcome. Watershed is part of the Church of England in Leicestershire. 
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Please join the Community of Watershed on Sunday 2nd December at Launde Abbey, East Norton LE7 

9XB from 2.30 to 5pm to mark the start of Advent. We’ll be making Christmas Puddings together and 

enjoying one another’s company! 

For more information and to let us know if you are coming, please contact Jonathan and Emma Dowman  

jedowman@icloud.com or 0747 778 3464 

 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Stephen Roddy 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 12th – Friday 16th November Anti-Bullying Week 
Friday 16th November Children In Need 
Friday 23rd November Communion service in school hall 9.00am 
Tuesday 4th December Advent Service at Leicester Cathedral 
Wednesday 5th December Decorations Morning 
Monday 10th December Nativity Play (4+, year and 2) 2.00pm 
Tuesday 11th December Nativity Play (4+, year and 2) 6.00pm 
Wednesday 19th December School Christmas Dinner 
Friday 21st December Christmas Service 9.00am 

 
 
 
FoCLS Updates 
 
Dates for your diary  
7th - 14th November - Shop open for Christmas Card orders 
15th November - Tunnel Vision Night Run 7.30pm 
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30th November - Christmas Fete 2.30pm - 4.30pm 
 
Christmas Cards - Online shop open Now! 
Letters with information about how to access the shop was sent home earlier this week. Orders can now be 
made online, and must be placed before midnight on 14th November. Products ordered will be distributed 
via the bookbags w/c 3rd December.  
 
Tunnel Vision Night Run - Thursday 15th November 
The Tunnel Run is less than 1 week away now - thank you to everyone taking part and good luck for the 
event! 
There is a collection bucket and sponsor form in the school office for anyone who would like to contribute 
to the funds the group is raising - thank you in advance for your support.   
 
Teddy Donations request 
A games stall has been planned for the Christmas Fete for which we need soft toys / teddies - if you have 
any that you would like to donate, please hand them in to the office by 23rd November.  
 
 
 
Email: focls123@gmail.com 
Friends of Church Langton School is a registered charity (Charity Number 1115364) 
c/o Church Langton Primary School, Stonton Road, Church Langton, LE16 7SZ 
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